
PUBLIC MEETING 
Millennium Drive Development Proposal 

 
Rothesay Council has received an application on behalf of the property owners of 
56.4 acres of land zoned Millennium Park Zone [MP].  The application requests 
that the Town enter into a development agreement that would allow for the 
development of a commercial retail district on lands bounded by Campbell Drive, 
Millennium Drive and Wedgewood Drive.  The proposal includes 15 commercial 
buildings with a mixture of uses including, retail stores/shopping centre; 
restaurants; professional services; personal service establishments; a hotel; and 
office space. 
 

 

The public is invited to a meeting on Monday, June 22, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Bill McGuire Memorial Centre, 95 James Renforth Drive, whereby the 
applicant will present their development proposal to the public for the properties 
on Millennium Drive (PID#s 30227086 and 00173443), to allow the community to 
become familiar with the proposal and provide comment.  Written comments will 
be received by the Town Clerk until Wednesday, July 22, 2015 
(MaryJaneBanks@rothesay.ca).  Comments received will be provided to 
Rothesay Council for the August 10, 2015 Council meeting. 
 
For more information regarding the proposal please contact Mr. Brian White, 
Director of Planning and Development, Rothesay, at (506) 848-6609 or 
BrianWhite@rothesay.ca. 
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